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Westinghouse Water Reactor Box 355

Electric Corporation Divisions
Pittsburgh Pennsylvania 15230-0355

.

NS-NRC-85-3053
July 31,1985

Dr. Cecil 0. Thmas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Approved Versions (WCAP-9272-P-A/WCAP-9273-NP-A)
of Topical, ' Westinghouse Reload Safety Evaluation Methodology"

REFERENCE: 1. Letter fra C. Eicheldinger to J. F. Stolz, dated 3/21/78.
2. Letter frm E. P. Rahe, Jr. to C. O. Thmas, dated 12/14/84.
3. Letter frm E. P. Rahe, Jr. to C. O. Thmas, dated 4/1/85.
4. Letter frm C. O. Thmas to E. P. Rahe, Jr. , dated 5/28/85.

ATTENTION: M. Dunenfeld, Core Perfonnance Branch

Dear Dr. Th mas:

Enclosed are:

1. henty-five (25) copies of WCAP-9272-P-A, ' Westinghouse Reload Safety
Evaluation Methodology", (Proprietary).

2. Fif teen (15) copies of WCAP-9273-NP-A, ' Westinghouse Reload Safety
Evaluation Methodology", (Non-Proprietary).

Also enclosed are:

1. One (1) copy of Application for Withholding, AW-85-048 (Non-Proprietary).

2. One (1) copy of Affidavit, AW-76-31 (Non-Proprietary).
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The above listed reports (References 1 through 3) were previously subnitted and
reviewed / approved by the NRC Staff, Reference 4. The enclosed approved
versions have been prepared for reference in future Westinghouse licensing
applications, and are being sutrnitted in accordance With NURED-0390.

This subnittal contains proprietary information of Westinghouse Electric
Corporation. In confonnance with the requirenents of 10CFR Section 2.790, as
amended, of the Corrinission's regulations, we are enclosing with this sutrnittal
an application for withholding from public disclosure and an affidavit. The
affidavit sets forth the basis on which the information may be withheld from
public disclosure by the Corrrnission.

Correspondence with respect to the affidavit or application for withholding
should reference AW-85-048 and should be addressed to R. A. Wiesemann, Manager
of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs, Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O.
Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.

Very truly yours,

6dhCW
lP. Rahe, Jr. , Manager

Nuclear Safety Department
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